

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND MENTAL HYGIENE

201 WEST PRESTON STREET . BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21201

Harry Hughes, Governor

DEC 2 8 1983

Adele Wilzack, R.N., M.S., Secretary

Mr. Thomas E. Murley Regional Administrator U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region I 631 Park Avenue King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Murley:

This is in response to your letter of November 25, 1983 regarding the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's review of the Maryland Radiation Control program.

Due to previous commitments, neither myself nor Mr. William M. Eichbaum, Assistant Secretary for Environmental Programs, were able to meet with your representatives on December 16, 1983. Mr. William M. Eichbaum will be available on Monday, January 9, 1984, at 10:00 a.m. I would appreciate if you would advise Mr. David L. Resh, Jr., Administrator, Community Health Management Program, Office of Environmental Programs, 201 West Preston Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21201, (301)383-2754 if this meets with your approval.

Sincerely,

Adele Wilzack, R.N., M.S.

Secretary

AW: cat

cc: Mr. William M. Eichbaum

Mr. David L. Resh, Jr.

Mr. Robert E. Corcoran

TTY for the Deaf: Baltimore Area D.C. Metro Area

383-7555 565-0451 10